
DECEMBER 2024 – BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 
The December 19, 2024 scheduled meeting has been cancelled due to action 
taken by the Board of Directors in an emergency meeting on December 15, 
2024 emergency meeting where the Board of Directors voted to retain GNC 
Management Company to serve as our property management company. The 
Board of Directors voted with suggestion of GNC staff to cancel the regularly 
scheduled meeting allowing GNC staff to begin updating files for the 
association. 

Next scheduled meeting shall be January 16, 2025. 

 

Prepared by: 

 

___________________________ 

George Collaco, President 

 

             
       

 


